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Tuesday, Mar 21, 2017

International Night Marketplace is Friday

This year's International Night Marketplace takes
place on Friday, March 24, from 4:00-7:00 p.m., in the
Banquet Rooms of the Oakland Center.  It is free and
open to the OU community. 

There will be music provided by WXOU, dancing, a
fashion show, displays by the multicultural student
organizations, an OU prize wheel, and a drawing at
the end of this event for international gifts. 

 
There will be food from around the world featuring
Chinese, European, Indian, Mexican and Middle
Eastern food stations, as well as an international
dessert bar featuring a crepe station.  

 
“I encourage everyone to stop by,” said Jean Ann
Miller, director, The Center for Student Activities and
Leadership Development. “This event will offer
something for everyone and a chance to appreciate a
wide range of cultures through fashion, food and
more.”

 
International Night Marketplace is sponsored by the Center for Student Activities, Oakland University Student Congress Diversity & Inclusion
Committee, and Chartwells.


